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S.No. Case No. Proceedings. 

1.  CRLMP 312/2016 
Crl.Mp.Sr.03/2022 
 

Special Public Prosecutor appeared through VC.  No 
representation from petitioners and respondents.  Previously 
both submitted arguments.  Heard from Special Public 
Prosecutor.  For orders call on 24.09.2024. 

2.  CRLMP 588/2019 
in Crl.Mp 312/2016  
Crl.Mp.Sr.32/2022 
 

Special Public Prosecutor appeared through VC.  No 
representation from petitioners and respondents.  Previously 
both submitted arguments.  Heard from Special Public 
Prosecutor.  For orders call on 24.09.2024. 

3.  CRLMP 146/2021 
in Crl.Mp 312/2016  
Crl.Mp.Sr.31/2022 

Special Public Prosecutor appeared through VC.  No 
representation from petitioners and respondents.  Previously 
both submitted arguments.  Heard from Special Public 
Prosecutor.  For orders call on 24.09.2024. 

4.  CRLMP 148/2021 
in Crl.Mp 312/2016  
Crl.Mp.Sr.40/2023 
 

Special Public Prosecutor appeared through VC.  No 
representation from petitioners and respondents.  Previously 
both submitted arguments.  Heard from Special Public 
Prosecutor.  For orders call on 24.09.2024. 

5.  CRLMP 45/2023 
in Crl.Mp 312/2016  
Crl.Mp.Sr.60/2023 
 

Special Public Prosecutor appeared through VC.  No 
representation from petitioners and respondents.  Previously 
both submitted arguments.  Heard from Special Public 
Prosecutor.  For orders call on 24.09.2024. 

6.  CRLMP 46/2023 
in Crl.Mp 312/2016  
Crl.Mp.Sr.57/2023 
 

Special Public Prosecutor appeared through VC.  No 
representation from petitioners and respondents.  Previously 
both submitted arguments.  Heard from Special Public 
Prosecutor.  For orders call on 24.09.2024. 

7.  CRLMP 74/2023 
in Crl.Mp 312/2016  
Crl.Mp.Sr.67/2023 

Special Public Prosecutor appeared through VC.  No 
representation from petitioners and respondents.  Previously 
both submitted arguments.  Heard from Special Public 
Prosecutor.  For orders call on 24.09.2024. 

 


